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Seagulls


You may have noticed an increase in the number of 
seagulls around the Glen.  We are trying to eradicate 
these pests.  We will be destroying any nests we find 
(before eggs are present), so you may hear people on 
your roof.  


A reminder....not only is it illegal to feed any wildlife, but it 
may also attract more birds.  PLEASE DO NOT FEED THE 
SEAGULL, DUCKS OR DEER!  Doing so may be subject 
to fines.


Thank you,

The Board 
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